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Man Found Shot to Death in Car Near Visalia Apartment Complex 
 
Just after 10 p.m. on Friday, May 26, 2023, VPD officers were called to Cypress Avenue and 
Linwood Street for reports of shots being heard in the area. When officers arrived, they found a 
27-year-old man shot in his car. Officers attempted life saving measures, but the man died on 
scene. 
 
Violent Crimes Detectives were called out and took over the investigation.  
 
This is an active investigation. Anyone with information is encouraged to contact Detective 
Norman at 559-713-4104.  
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